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Congratulations to Kathleen Deeley on 15 years of service with the University of Pittsburgh and the 
Vieira Lab!  We had a beautiful celebration on Friday evening, November 22, at the Cathedral of 
Learning’s Babcock Room on the 40th floor.  Kathleen’s work in the lab has been key to the success of 
the Vieira Lab over the years.  We welcomed a few of Kathleen’s past coworkers at our party.  Jill 
Schaefer was the first DRDR coordinator in 2006.  Louise Platt was the coordinator of the Dental CTRC 
while it existed.  Mariana Bezamat was a visiting scholar from 2012 to 2013 and is now an Oral Biology 
PhD student.  Piper Dizak, now a first year resident in pediatric dentistry and dental graduate in the 
class of 2019, was a freshman at Pitt when she started in the lab 9 years ago.  Thank you to all who 
attended to celebrate Kathleen’s career at Pitt!

Lab News

The table below shows running Subject Recruited 6,525
totals of patient recruitment. Subjects Declined 1,267

Compliance Rate 81%
47% male 53% female

CCR Seminar
Friday, December 6 & 13 
10:00 a.m.  CVS Conference 
Salk Pavilion

Vieira Lab/DRDR Meeting
Friday, December 6
4:00 p.m.   414 Salk Pavilion

Winter Recess
Students begins December 15
Staff/Faculty begins 
December 23

Spring Term Classes Begin    
Monday, January 6, 2020

DRDR UpdatesUpcoming Events

Module 1             1627   Emergency 75 UDHS                         8

Module 2             1900 Oral Surgery            33 Orthodontics        310

Module 3               740 Pediatrics               316 Other                    170

Module 4               514 Implantology 15 AEGD                       26

Dental Hygiene     423 Prostodontics 121 Periodontics           78

Endodontics             75 Special Needs          94

For newsletter questions, comments or suggestions,  
please email Alexandre Vieira at ARV11@pitt.edu

Subject Recruitment Location
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